March 6, 2024

’,

UC San Diego

UCPath System Downtime Reminder

The UCPath system will be unavailable beginning this Friday, March 8, 2024 at 12:00 pm through Monday, March
11, 2024 at 6:00 am to implement the March Release projects.

During the scheduled downtime, employees, managers, and transactors will not have access to the system.Please
plan for this downtime and complete necessary UCPath activities prior to the outage.

Action Required: As a reminder, transactions that are in a Pending Approvalstatus must be approved or cancelled
by tomorrow, Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 3:00 pm.
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